Letter from Walter O’Malley to Robert Moses

et o) 06 o5

December 17, 1953,

Bobert Mones, Chairman,

Triborough Bridge and Tunnel Authority,
Pandell*s Ialend,

Few York 35, N. Y.

Dear Bab:

Phil Wriglay esend me ¢ copy of = report on mejor lesgue
btnsebell noesibllities in Loe Engeles, I thought yom might like
to thumb through 1t at yoour lelsure. Thers 1e nothing startlisg
in tha report Wt it does sresent & nolnt of view.

Can we have n talk after the holidars on my rroblem.

Sincerely,

Walter F. 0'Malley,

President.
VFO'M: EM
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